


o American Legion Post 1758

9 want te thank the membens of Amenican Legion Pest 1758 for their
generous support to my Commander’s Project; Operation Comfort
Warnsions. It will tuly be a great honon te nepresent you at the
American Legion National Convention and present cur donations to
the Naticnal Commander. s always J will continue give 1107, and
promise to make you proud.

Fhanks again for your suppent, it is greatly appreciated.

“Ftonoring Our Jtences Jhough Sewice”

L s

Fnank LaMarsh,
Commander
Fhe American Legion Department of New York



